
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 
Notice of Possible Quorum 

February 20, 2024 Eau Claire EMS/Ambulance Meeting 
 

A quorum may be present of the Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors at an Eau Claire 
EMS/Ambulance Meeting scheduled for 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 20, 2024, at the Eau 
Claire Fire Station #10 at 820 Malden Ave; Eau Claire, WI. 
 
No action will be taken on Town of Spring Brook local matters. 
 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk          Posted on the Town’s website 
Town of Spring Brook      and to the Town’s posting board 
715-664-8545 Town Hall Office            on February 20, 2024 

 


